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WEST HESLERTON C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Head: Rachel Wells B.A.(Hons)Q.T.S. NPQH 
High Street, West Heslerton, Malton, North Yorkshire. YO17 8RD 
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“Children are at the centre of all we do.”  

NEWSLETTER JULY 7TH 2023 
                                                                                                  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  
 
 
  
                
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
  
 

 

DIARY DATES 
Wednesday 12th July, Open Evening 3:30 – 5pm 
Thursday 13th July, Pop up library – book collection 
only 
Friday 14th July, School Play 1:30pm & 6pm for all 
pupils 
Monday 17th July, Y5 & Y6 Crucial Crew visit 

• Keeper Wood parental lunch 
Tuesday 18th July, Y5 Norton College visit 
Wednesday 19th July, Sports Day 

• RNLI 5p jars return day 

• Whole school picnic 3:30 – 4:30pm 
Thursday 20th July, Reserve Sports Day 
Monday 24th July, Leavers Service at Church 9:30am 
all welcome. 

• Y6 Leavers lunch 
Tuesday 25th July, School Closes at 3.25pm 
 Dates for next term are available on the website and 
on Dojo. http://www.heslerton.n-yorks.sch.uk  
 

WHOLE SCHOOL PLAY 
We are looking forward to our play, 'Treasure Bay Pirate Fest', with rehearsals all of next week and performances on 
Friday 14th at 1:30pm and 6pm. This is our annual play, giving all children the opportunity to build confidence and 
stage presence as they perform on stage to a live audience. The play is written by our older pupils, with everyone 
being able to get as involved with the script as they wish. We’re looking forward to some great singing! 
We are pleased to welcome all ticket holders to the play. Can all children please be here for 5:45pm for the evening 
performance. Children will come into school via the usual ramp to the playground. Ticket holders will come into 
school via the office door. 
Please send your child's play costume into school with them on Monday 10th July in a named bag. Accessories are 
also very welcome. 

 
If your child plays an instrument, please can they bring it into school and keep it here so that their 
musical talents can possibly be included in the play. 
 
Tickets are available for a donation of £1 each. The money raised will go to the RNLI, saving the 
lives of all seafarers and water fans. 
 
Friends of School will be providing refreshments for sale after both performances. A tombola will 
be held after the evening performance. Change would be appreciated. 
 
We look forward to an adventure on the open seas! 
 
 
 

MEET THE GOVERNOR 
Hi, I am Jo Bickerton and I am the new staff governor with the additional responsibility for Safeguarding. I am 
married with two grown-up children and I am part of the leadership team of the local church where I attend.  I have 
been teaching for over 20 years and throughout my time in school I have taught across the age ranges and have had 
a wide range of responsibilities.  I also have many years’ experience as a school governor in other settings.    
 
The school here at West Heslerton is a very special family and I am delighted to be a part of this fantastic team here 
and am looking forward to being able to contribute to moving the school forward even further.  
 
 

 

REMINDER WHOLE SCHOOL OPEN EVENING 
 

On Wednesday 12th July, come along and view your 
child's work from this school year. Meet their class 
teacher and classroom staff for the year ahead. 
Wander round school to see our facilities. All welcome, 
3.30-5pm. Just pop in, no appointment necessary. 

 

WELL DONE FROM MRS WELLS 
We are always on the lookout for superstars! 
Mrs Wells will be looking out for children displaying 
super skills each week.  
Please keep an eye upon Dojo messages to help us 
celebrate your child's skills with you. 
This week I will be looking for confidence whilst we all 
work on the school play. 

 

REMINDER - PLAY TICKETS 
Please order play tickets for Friday 14th July. Tickets 
cost a £1 donation to the RNLI. Please send cash with 
your request for tickets to the office. Tickets may be 
limited due to Fire Regulations 
Cold refreshments will be able to buy, please bring cash 
for payment. There will also be a Tombola stall with 
some great prizes. 

mailto:admin@heslerton.n-yorks.sch.uk
http://www.heslerton.n-yorks.sch.uk/


 
If you require this information in a different format, please contact the school office. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

YEAR 5 & 6 CRUCIAL CREW 
On Monday 17th July, Year 5 and 6 will visit Crucial Crew 
in Scarborough to learn how to support themselves and 
others in tricky situations. The children will have a late 
packed lunch on their return to school. Please order on 
the day. 
 

 

 

WHOLE SCHOOL PICNIC 
Following the school sports day on Wednesday 19th July, 
we would like to invite parents to bring a picnic to enjoy 

on the school field with their children. Please join us. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                   
 

NORTON LIBRARY 
Please return Norton Library books next week. Book 
collection only on Thursday 13th July.  

YEAR 5 NORTON COLLEGE VISIT 
On Tuesday 18th July, Year 5 will visit Norton College 
with Mrs. Wardell to experience a day at secondary 
school. Transport to and from West Heslerton will be 
organised by the college. Usual start and end of day 
arrangements will be followed. Children will need a 
packed lunch. A school packed lunch will be provided for 
those families that have ordered. 

WHOLE SCHOOL SPORTS EVENT 
Parents and families are invited to join us for our 
traditional sports event on Wednesday 19th July.  We'll 
have a range of races to celebrate our athletic skills. 
The timings of this event will be finalised nearer the 
time based upon weather conditions (if too hot, we'll 
host this in the morning, if too wet, we've scheduled a 
reserve date of Thursday July 20th.) 
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SENT HOME TODAY 

• After School Club booking form 
and voucher for Autumn 2023. 

• Swimming letter for Reception – 
Y4. 
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BADGER WOOD 
 
FOREST SCHOOL. We have been on a bear 
hunt! The children took turns working in 
teams to hide the bears and make maps for 
the rest of the class to follow. We enjoyed 
group games while waiting for the maps to be 
ready. 

 

 
 

 

FARTHING WOOD 
We had our end of year Forest School celebration 
planned by the Year 6s, which included fires, kelly kettles, 
hot chocolate, toasted marshmallows, taking tree 
rubbings, making wool decorations and using the slack 
line. We all had loads and loads of fun! 
 

 
 

KEEPER WOOD 
SHOW AND TELL 
Jack has told us about rearing cattle, Immy has taught us 
Makaton and Sid has told us all about fishing. Well done 
everyone. 
 

 


